SENATE WAYS AND MEANS COMMITTEE

Minutes of the Meeting
February 9, 1965

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m., February 9, 1965, by
Chairman Sanborn. A1l members of the Committee were present except
Senators Saar, Smith and Van Sickle. Budget Director James Bibb was also
present,

Chairman Sanborn stated that requests for changes in appropriations
had been received from Kansas State Teachers College, Emporia, and from
the Board of Tax Appeals. The requests were given to the appropriate
subcommittee chairmen for consideration and recommendations.

The Budget Director discussed in detail the budget trends over the
past few years, and the fund breakdowns pertaining to the expenditures.

There being no further business to come before the meeting, it was
adjourned.

Theo. A. Sanborn, Chairman



